James Barnard, Sophie Birshan and
Alison Taylor have been appointed as
Trustees of the Wallace Collection

The Prime Minister has appointed James Barnard, Sophie Birshan and Alison
Taylor as Trustees of the Wallace Collection for four year terms, from 01
December 2021 until 30 November 2025.

eAlert: 15 December 2021 — England
Woodland Creation Offer updates

In this eAlert, read about updates to the England Woodland Creation Offer,
information on new Plant Health requirements and our Christmas operating
times.

Muriel Gray appointed as British
Broadcasting Corporation Board Member
for Scotland

Muriel Gray has been appointed to the Board of the British Broadcasting
Corporation (BBC)

Lord Chancellor letter to the Chair of
the SSRB: December 2021

The annual judicial pay review 2022/23.

The future of Grenfell Tower: a letter
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from the Secretary of State for

Levelling Up, Housing and Communities

A letter from the Secretary of State to the Grenfell community about next
steps on the future of Grenfell Tower.
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